
 

Date: June 3, 2025 

Subject: Facility Training and Familiarization Visit with Peterborough Police Service, 

1160 Monaghan Road 

Representatives from Peterborough Police Service will be onsite at our facility at 1160 

Monaghan Road in Peterborough, Ontario, for facility training and familiarization visits over the 

next two weeks. These routine visits are conducted to ensure police are familiar with our 

operations and facility.  

Training and familiarization tours are scheduled on the following days: 

 Thursday, June 5  

 Friday, June 6  

 Monday, June 9 

 Wednesday, June 11  

 

We are expecting a group of officers on each tour. Officers will be in uniform and will be bringing 

cruisers on-site for these sessions. 

Visit our Public Disclosure Protocol webpage for more information on public disclosures.  

Contact us at questions@bwxt.com or 1.855.696.9588 if you have any questions.  
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